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January Character Counts

February 4
Storm Dance Team Parent 

Meeting

February 10-13
Track Tryouts

February 11
Orchestra Pre-UIL

February 13
DC Trip Meeting

February 14
*Student/Faculty Basketball 

Game

*Student Council Dance

*Believe Kids Fundraiser Due

February 21
*Early Release

*Choir Pre-UIL

March 9 - 13
Spring Break

Athletics

Basketball Championship
February 6 – 5:30 & 6:45pm
Boys:  7B & 7A @ Foster HS

Student Council Dance!
Sign Up to 

Donate and Volunteer
https://tinyurl.com/sfbrgzr

Basketball Championship 
February 5 – 5:30 & 6:45 

Girls: 7B & 7A @ Lamar Consolidated HS

Track Tryouts – Feb 10-13
Arrive at 6:30 am

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://tinyurl.com/sfbrgzr&data=02|01||b3dae82092d5440fdc6808d7a4d2fd7e|84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa|1|0|637159098407504415&sdata=72B6Yg3ELf396xdi6zuKWOxy08truCokSRwNGvFliOo%3D&reserved=0


Maria Villalobos-Lopez

Nominated by: Mrs. Pruitt

Mikayla Murry 

Nominated by: Mrs. Strawther

Each group will get a photo with Mr. Semmler and the story will be put on the Leaman Facebook page.



New  

Information  

This Week







Valentine’s Volunteers 
Needed

February 10th – 14th students will 
have the opportunity to purchase 

candy and fun valentines plushes to 
be delivered to friends, teachers, or 

staff on Valentine’s Day! Volunteers 
will have a table on the stage during 

lunches for pre-sale and sales of 
plushes and candy. Duties 

include helping students to select 
treats and fill out forms. This is a fun 

event for both volunteers and 
students!  Please follow the link 

below for more information and sign 
up. Thank you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4

FA5A723AAFE3-valentines1

WORKROOM VOLUNTEERS

Leaman JH teachers need your help!  Our 

hardworking teachers sure do appreciate 

assistance from our copy volunteers.  

Volunteers can come in on Tuesdays or 

Fridays.  Workroom duties primarily 

include making copies for teachers.  Copy 

requirements will vary from week to week 

but workroom volunteers can usually 

expect 1 – 2 hours of work.  Please follow 

the link below for more information and to 

sign up for workroom volunteer:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5

A723AAFE3-workroom

FRONT OFFICE VOLUNTEERS
Ms. Crawford in the Front Office needs help 

from 11:30 – 12:30 daily. Front Office 

volunteers will answer phones, sign in 

visitors, deliver items, and attend to various 

office needs. The front office is a dynamic 

work area during the lunch period so this 

volunteer position requires an introduction 

and hands-on training to introduce you to 

the DLJH office procedures. To set up a 

convenient time so you can familiarize 

yourself with the front office before you select 

your volunteer days, please contact Trish 

Carroll at friendsofleaman@gmail.com

Remember to check out the Friends of Leaman 
Store!  Don’t stress - pick up a homework pass for 
that hard working Charger!  Or join the Lightning 

Club and have your Family Bolt proudly displayed in 
the cafeteria! Go to Leamanpto.org to Charge UP 

your Spring semester!

Thank you for your support!  Go Chargers!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5A723AAFE3-valentines1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5A723AAFE3-workroom
file:///C:/Users/owner/Desktop/PTO/friendsofleaman@gmail.com


Ongoing 
Information/

Notices









Attention students going on the 

New York/Philadelphia/Washington DC trip: 

It’s time to get excited! We leave on March 6th

If you are going with us to the Big Apple, 

you are asked to attend the pre-trip meeting scheduled for 

February 13th at 5:30 pm in the LGI room at Leaman JH.

We will discuss all the important details regarding the trip such as 

departure info, how to pack for the trip, and what to expect. 

Coach Walters asks that all student travelers and their parents attend the 

meeting. It will last for approximately one hour.

Contact Coach Walters with questions  twalters@lcisd.org.

mailto:twalters@lcisd.org



















